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November 24, 2009 

Glenn Williams 
Chairman 
Wood Creek Water District 
1670 Daniel Boone Parkway, East 
P. 0. Box 726 
London, KY 40743 

RE: Case No. 2009-00452 
Wood Creek Water District 

The Commission staff has reviewed your application in the above case and finds that it 
meets the minimum filing requirements. Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first 
page of your filing. This case has been docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as 
possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502/564-3940. 

Sincerely , 

81 ~~~ 

Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 

J D/ke 
Enclosure 
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1670 East Hal Rogers Parkway 
P.O. Box 726 

London, Kentucky 40743-0726 

November 9,2009 

Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-06 15 aww- 06LPsq 
Dear Mr. Derouen: 

The Wood Creek Water District Wastewater Division respectfully reques 
Commission allow us to make an adjustment in our rates in accordance with 
5:067 Purchased Water Adjustment Clause. 

Our District currently has approximately 1,050 wastewater customers. We pump the 
wastewater to the City of London for treatment. The previous rate paid to the City is 
$2.63 per 1,000 gallons. The rate has been increased to $2.74 per 1,000 gallons. 

During the 12 month period ending October 2009, we paid the City of London 
$134,072.32 for treatment of 48,93 1,500 gallons. Our wastewater billing during that 
period was $275,347.42 based on water usage of 50,925,125 gallons. The difference 
between the old cost and new cost to treat would be $5,382.47 and the adjustment factor 
would be .lo60 per 1,000 gallons. We propose to add $0.1 1 to each block of our current 
wastewater rates. 

The following documents are enclosed: 
Exhibit A. Purchased Rate Adjustment calculations 
Exhibit B. Statement of amount paid for treatment 
Exhibit C. Statement of gallons and amount charged to wastewater customers 
Exhibit D. Copy of notice received from wholesale supplier 
Exhibit E. Tariff Sheet 
Exhibit F. Notice to Customers 

If you have any questions, please contact Dewayne Lewis at (606) 877-9414, as he is 
handling this matter. Thank you very much for your help. 

Glenn Williams, Chairman 
Wood Creek Water District 


